Alcohol Permit Information
Any citizen or group who wishes to serve alcohol on public or commercial property within the City of New Iberia must apply for an alcohol permit through the City of New Iberia's Tax Office. Please submit your application early; it may take up to three weeks to process. You may also be required to obtain security personnel for the event.  
Businesses seeking to distribute liquor in the City of New Iberia are required to obtain both a City and a State liquor license. Licenses are granted by the City of New Iberia's Tax Office. Applicants who are unfamiliar with the detailed application process may want to consult an attorney or the City of New Iberia's Tax Office for assistance. 
For more information or to apply for an alcohol permit, stop by the City of New Iberia's Tax Office located at 457 E. Main Street, Suite 304, between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, or call them at (337) 369-2341. 
As a courtesy to our businesses, the Louisiana Office of ATC staffs a satellite office located in the City of New Iberia's Tax Office on Tuesdays between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

